
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  
Sent: Thursday, 29 November 2018 11:46 AM 
To: Stephen Smith; Abha Devasia 
Cc: Margaret Hogan; 'paul.mitchell@piaa.org.au' 
Subject: RE: AM2016/33 - Graphic Arts, Printing & Publishing Award [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Dear Parties, 
 
The Deputy President has considered your correspondence and directs that the AMWU and Ai Group may file any 
further submissions and other documentary material on which it intends to rely in relation to Ai Group’s proposed 
amendments to Schedule C by no later than 5.00pm Thursday 6 December 2018. 
 
The matter remains listed for hearing in Sydney at 2.00pm on Monday 10 December 2018. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
GEMMA CARROLL 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
E: Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
www.fwc.gov.au 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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